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Resolution providing for an Agreement or Agreements with the Jewish Healthcare Foundation to provide
administration and operating expenses, housing and housing related supportive services to persons with
HIV/AIDS and their families, at a total cost not to exceed $676,967.

Be it resolved by the Council of the City of Pittsburgh as follows:

Section 1. The Mayor and the Director of the Department of City Planning, on behalf of the City of
Pittsburgh, are hereby authorized to enter into an Agreement or Agreements, in a form approved by the City
Solicitor, with the Jewish Healthcare Foundation to provide administrative and operating expenses, housing and
housing related supportive services to persons with HIV/AIDS and their families, at a total cost not to exceed
$676,967, chargeable to and payable from the HOPWA Trust Fund”:

Sub Project/ Budget
Account Fund Org. Class Grant  Year

566100 2650 110000 H2009 2216302  2009
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Introduced: 6/23/2009 Bill No: 2009-1537, Version: 1

Committee: Committee on Land Use and
Economic Development

Status: Passed Finally

President and Members of Council
510 City-County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA  15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution providing for an Agreement or Agreements with the Jewish Healthcare Foundation to provide
administration and operating expenses, housing and housing related supportive services to person with HIV/AIDS and their families,
at a total cost not to exceed $676,967.00, chargeable to and payable from the HOPWA Trust Fund:

Sub Project / Budget
Account Fund Org. Class Grant  Year

566100 2650 110000 H2009 2216302 2009

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Noor Ismail, AICP
Planning Director

NI/li

Attachment
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